## **CORRESPONDENCE**

## Robles, Sandra

From:

K Harbison

Sent:

Wednesday, July 6, 2022 6:58 PM PublicComment-AutoResponse

To: Subject:

July 11th City Council Meeting -- Rose Bowl Minigolf

Some people who received this message don't often get email from

1. Learn why this is important

**CAUTION:** This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you *know* the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. <u>Learn more...</u>.

## To Whom in May Concern:

I just want to let it be known that I <u>support</u> the idea of the Rose Bowl bringing in and adding mini-golf at the Rose Bowl site, if the City Council determines that the plan is economically feasible. It is critical that the Rose Bowl remain financially healthy. It is my hope that light pollution will be kept to a minimum, in consideration of the neighbors.

It is my understanding that the specific item on the agenda for Monday is to move forward with further study. That should happen.

Thank you,

Kenyon Harbison Pasadena, California